
Oriental Dancers - Nydia Pease, Directress 
 
We are looking forward to the upcoming events of this quarter.  Sunshine Unit is 
right around the corner.  We will be doing an old but favorite routine of ours at 
the meet.  Our next routine will be a little bit out of the norm and will include 
Tai Chi movements.  We hope to start working on it soon. Our unit has good 
camaraderie.  We meet at the Scottish Rite every Monday at 10 am for practice 

and on the third Monday of the month we have a meeting there at the same time also.  Our 
dances and costumes are modest.  If you are interested in joining you are welcomed to come and 
observe or attend a meeting as a guest.  I can be reached at nydiap@aol.com or on my cell 941-
405-7840.  You can also reach out to Mary Jane Hamilton Assistant Directress at 
mjhsarasota@gmail.com or 941-266-5579. 
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